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To: Elle Donnelley
Subject: Horsley Park Meter Station Upgrade (SSD 6681) EIS exhibition - Geological Survey of NSW (GSNSW)
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Good morning Elle,

Thankyou for the opportunity to comment on the above proposal (SSD 6681).

GSNSW has reviewed the EIS and notes consultation with mineral titleholders in
the vicinity of the proposal has been undertaken as requested in the Secretary's
Environmental Assessment Requirements.

As such GSNSW has no further comments to provide at this time.

Regards,

Andrew Helman | Geoscientist - Minerals and Land Use Assessment
NSW Trade & Investment | Division of Resources and Energy | Geological Survey of NSW
516 High Street | Maitland NSW 2320 | PO Box 344 | Hunter Region Mail Centre NSW 2310
T: 02 49 31 6572 | E: andrew.helman@trade.nsw.gov.au
W: www.trade.nsw.gov.au | www.resourcesandenergy.nsw.gov.au

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended
recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not
necessarily the views of their organisation.
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